NOKIA

1101 Connecticut Ave. N.W., Suite 910, Washington, D.C. 20036

December 18, 2000

Federal Communications Commission
Experimental Radio Service

P.O. Box 358320

Pittsburgh, PA 15251-5320

Dear Sir/Madame:

This letter is to request an extension of a grant of special temporary authority granted to Nokia
Wireless Routers, Inc. (Nokia) on July 7, 2000 (Call Sign WA9XJQ, File Number 0183-EX-ST-2000)
to conduct a limited market study to assist Nokia in evaluating the potential market for its wireless
Internet access product. The authorization for this STA is scheduled to expire on January 7, 2001.
Because Nokia has not completed the market study associated with the STA grant, Nokia hereby
requests renewal or extension of the authorization from January 8, 2001 until June 8, 2001. All
information regarding technical, equipment and operational issues regarding the project are
unchanged from the underlying application we filed by letter with the Commission on May 10, 2000. If
you have any questions regarding this application, please do not hesitate to contact me at (202) 887-
5330.

Sincerely,
/s/ Leo R. Fitzsimon

Leo R. Fitzsimon
Director, Regulatory and Industry Affairs




